

Dear parents and Guardians,

On Friday 13th October, the whole school is participating in a 'Step Back in Time' Day to add interest and excitement to our History topics. We are asking for all children to dress as something e.g. an object/ artefact or somebody from the period studied in their year group this term. Teachers will be joining in too!

Eras studied this term by year group are as follows –

Year Three: Stone Age

Year Four: Anglo-Saxons and Vikings

Year Five: Changing Monarchy (could dress as a monarch)

Year six: World War 2

For some classes, this will be the opening and for others it may act as a celebration for the end of their unit. We look forward to seeing the imaginative ways children engage with this and to a fun day of learning.

If this is normally a PE day for your child, they do not need to wear or bring PE kit as it will not be taking place.

It has previously been a great day that the children have remembered all year and we are looking forward to doing it again. We wish this to be a fun event and we value all the efforts of the children from those in homemade costumes to the ones that are bought and the ones where the children who don't like to dress up come with just a prop. We will all enjoy celebrating the day together, taking a look at the past.

With thanks and best wishes,

Kim Tulitt

History subject leader